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Hello, 

 

I just want to share my strong support for ODOT funding an expansion of WES to 

Salem. We need more options for people in the Willamette valley to commute without 

need for a car. This would be an excellent way to do that. Please make WES to 

Salem a reality. 

 

Thank you, 

Jonathan Greenwood 


